Reply to Common Council File No. 031440
From DOA-Budget and Management Division
March 11, 2004
Ref: 04023

Common Council File No. 031440 is a communication from the Department of Employee
Relations transmitting a communication relative to a classification study approved at the
March 2, 2004 City Service Commission meeting. One vacant Fleet Services Manager position in
the Department of Public Works-Operations Division was reallocated to a lower salary grade.
The position was formerly a Salary Grade 14 and has been reallocated to Salary Grade 13 based
on recent market research of similar positions in other jurisdictions.

RECOMMENDATION: WE DEFER TO THE
RECOMMENDATION PROVIDED BY DER.
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